
HB 756 -- UNANTICIPATED OUT-OF-NETWORK HEALTH CARE SERVICES

SPONSOR: Pfautsch

Currently, utilizing the unanticipated out-of-network process is
optional. This bill requires health care professionals to utilize
the process outlined in statute for claims for charges for
unanticipated out-of-network care.

This bill is the same as SB 103 (2019).


